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Dear member 

 

  

What's happening this week? 
Tuesday 31st January: Seniors from 08:30 to 09:30 

Wednesday 1st February: Ladies from 10:00 to 10:30  

Thursday 2nd February: Ladies from 10:44 to 11:00  

Friday 3rd February: Seniors from 08:30 to 09:30 

Sunday 5th February: 1st Round Winter League K-O Matches, 1st tee from 08:00 to 

10:00 

Sunday 5th February: Roast Lunches served from 13:00 

  

Dates for the diary: 

Sunday Lunch: 

Roast Dinner will be available Sunday, from 13:00. Please book with a member of the 

team or email: events@themillbrook.com 

  

Steak Night: 

Due to the success of our previous steak nights and the feedback from our loyal steak 

eaters!  

We will be holding another Steak night Friday, 24th February. Tables are available 

from 18:00 through to 21:00. Please book at the bar or email: 

events@themillbrook.com 

  

 

 



Meat Raffle: 

Thank you for your continued support of the meat raffle. It is our intention to spend 

any surplus funds gained through the meat raffle on the purchase of a new television 

for the bar area. 

  

The non-present winners meat  from Sunday 29th January will be held until tomorrow 

in cold store, then frozen, please collect asap: 

  

Mick Brightman 

Grant Jewsbury 

Paul O'Dell 

Gavin Churchman 

Dan Hollis 

Bruce Henninger 

Danny Lang 

  

Captain V's Pro & Captains Drive In 

We have a great weekend of golf coming up in February, Saturday 25th February is 

the Captain V's Pro challenge. Two randomly selected teams (drawn on the morning) 

playing better-ball match-play, the winners add funds to either the Junior section (pro) 

or the Captains charity!   

Sunday the 26th February is the Captains Drive In, this year we are playing texas 

scramble in four balls. The Captain will drive at 08:15 and it would be nice to have a 

good crowd around the 1st tee. 

Both events are shotgun starts at 08:30. 

Registration will close at 08:00 for both events. This enables us to draw the teams for 

the capt V pro and watch the captain tee off for his drive in. 

  

Friday afternoon Massage Therapies: 

  

We have a new company (No14 Massage Therapies) offering treatments to members 

on a Friday afternoon. Massages will be take place in the upstairs room which will be 

partitioned off and made private. 

The two qualified massage therapists will be working on site providing treatments on a 

monthly basis by appointment only.  

  

There is a choice of: 

Back, Neck and Shoulder massage (25 mins) - £25 

Scalp massage (inc. upper back, shoulders, neck, scalp and face) 25 mins - £25 

  

They will be on site between 10am – 2pm on Friday 10th February 2017 

Please contact Debbie 07731 641888 or Emily 07845 404124 to book an appointment. 

Visit www.no14massagetherapies.com for more details. 



Subscription Renewals  

Just a short note to remind members that subscriptions are due for the 2017/18 season 

by the 28th February. You should receive your re-renewal request via post by the end 

of the week. If you don't then please contact me. It might be that the address we have 

on file is incorrect. 

  

Members that currently pay via direct debit are reminded that their payments will 

automatically renew for 2017/18 as per the invoiced amount, unless instruction 

otherwise is received by the office prior to 15th February. email: 

manager@themillbrook.com or telephone 01525 840252 option 2 or 4.   

What's been happening? 

Winter League: 

Round 7 of the winter league was played in relatively decent January conditions.. 

There were some last minute additions into the knock-out rounds due to some fine 

scoring on the final qualification day. Teams reaching 14 points overall qualified for 

the Knock-Out rounds, which are due to be played (1st Round) this Sunday. 

There was some unrest with certain knock-out qualifiers due to the positioning of 

seeded players in the draw. As in previous years qualifiers from the league stages meet 

in the knockout 1st round  according to their finishing position in the league. 1st plays 

32, 2nd plays 31 etc etc. I split the draw in half, meaning there is an even split in each 

side of the draw, teams finishing high in the league and those finishing toward 32 

place.  

It was my understanding that the draw (seeded players) was split in two not four, 

therefore the draw for the Winter League remains as published. The knockout rules and 

draw for next year will be discussed at tomorrow nights committee meeting and altered 

if necessary. 

Good luck in the 1st round, and remember "to be the best, you have to beat the rest" 

  

FREE GROUP GOLF LESSONS 

  

Since it's Valentines day soon and we love our members! The club would like to offer 

all members the opportunity of a free golf lesson with our professional Andrew... 

Meet on the warm-up area (near the ball machine)  from 12:00 every Saturday 

throughout February, starting this Saturday 4th February. 

Situations Vacant: 

We require a part time cook for the kitchen, hours and days of the week will vary but a 

core average of 20 hours per week will be offered. Please talk to Emma or I should you 

know of anyone in need of a part time job. events@themillbrook.com 

  



 

  

Referral Scheme: 

  

    

  



 


